
Dear Legislators -  

 

I want to start off by saying I believe this SHORT SESSION was suppose to 

handle tweaks and corrections of already implemented laws; it was NOT to deal 

with new, over reaching changes. Cap and Trade IS an over reach of a bill that 

is absolutely ludicrous to "We, the People." It is a tax of high proportions that's 

going to affect each and every person in the state. The tax is NOT going to do 

anything for the environment. 

 

I heard Timber Unity has a four point plan that addresses our minuscule carbon 

issues (relatively speaking throughout the US and world) WITHOUT A TAX. 

Please, for the love of of everything good, LISTEN to them!! 

 

Shame on you for switching up, at the last minute, HB 1530 by sending it to the 

Senate as HB 4167!! We aren't dumb. We KNOW what you're doing. Please bring 

this to the vote of We, the People of Oregon who can figure out the language and 

discern the implications.  

 

PUT IT ON THE BALLOT! If it is not brought before the people it's 

TAXATION WITHOUT REPRESENTATION. 

 

I'm ashamed to admit I was born and raised in Portland. It's not the Portland I 

remember, and this is not the Oregon I remember. I currently live in Hermiston, 

but have previously lived in Ontario, Madras and Culver and have MANY farmer 

friends who this will affect negatively. Yes, I'm just one person, but I'm using my 

voice to let you know VOTE NO or bring it to a vote of the people. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Denise M. Woods 

851 W. Hartley Avenue 

Hermiston, Oregon 97838 

541.604.0646 
 


